
Wyomissing Church of the Brethren, 2200 State Hill Road, Wyomissing, PA
Office Hours: Tues.-Thurs. 9:30 -12:30                      610-374-8451

              Website: www.wcotb.org                 e-mail: wcotb2200@aol.com

Wednesday, 12.16.2020

Upcoming Zoom Events
Connect using the link on the website.

Wednesday, December 16 at 7:30 p.m.
Fellowship Group Meets

Thursday, December 17 at 6:30 p.m.
Leadership Team Meeting

Sunday, December 20 at 9:00 a.m.
Sunday School for Adults

Sunday, December 20 at 10:30 a.m.
Sunday Worship  Service

Sunday, December 20 at 6:30 p.m.
Parenting Class

(final class is Dec. 27)

On Tuesday, December 22 at 7:00 p.m.
Computer Basics

http://www.wcotb.org
file://C:/Users/Ray.000/Desktop/Temp/Mailto:wcotb2200@aol.com
file://C:/Users/Ray.000/Desktop/Temp/Mailto:wcotb2200@aol.com
https://www.wcotb.org/zoom-schedule


Sunday, December 20, 2020

The Advent Candle of Peace

Message: “Peace Be To You”
Isaiah 9:6

Worship Leader – Jon and Elizabeth Steffy

A Young View of Peace – Elizabeth Steffy

Story for Children of all Ages – Sue Blatt

Special Music

Christmas Card Photos – Nancy Dotter

≈
Join us for Zoom Worship each Sunday morning at 10:30 a.m.

Check our website, www.wcotb.org for the connecting link.

Please note: The Re-Opening Committee, appointed by the
Leadership Team, regularly re-evaluates the current COVID situation

for Berks County .At this time there is not a proposed re-opening
date for meeting together in worship. When worship does resume in

the sanctuary, the congregation will continue offering a “virtual
connection” available to those who cannot be physically present.

Story for All Ages – Personal Stories of Love
Familiar Christmas Music throughout the Service

A Witness

http://www.wcotb.org
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Christmas Eve Worship

Christmas Eve Service will be held
at 4:30 p.m. on Dec. 24th on Zoom.

Featuring a children’s performance,
Christmas carols, scriptures,
and a message.

We’d love for each family to light a candle in
their home during our Silent Night Candle Light
tradition at the close of the service.

(Use either a real or battery operated candle as we observe the Light
of Christ from our individual homes.)

Creche and Christmas PhotosDeadline is today for Christmas Greeting photos!Send a video card to your church family by emailing a
holiday picture to nancy.dotter@gmail.com TODAY,Wednesday, 12/16. Video will be shown this Sundayafter Worship.
Also: Please share your favorite nativity or crechewith your church.Send photos of your crècheto nancy.dotter@gmail.com

before or on  Sunday, 12/20.We will have a special video to share Christmas Eve.

mailto:nancy.dotter@gmail.com
mailto:nancy.dotter@gmail.com
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Lord, Hear Our Prayers

Please pray for: Scott Blatt, Nancy
Custo, Tom Evans, Joan Hornberger,
Linda Kauffman, Rebecca Markey,

Bob Pettit, Betty Powell, Regina Zimmerman, Eleanor Robinson, Joyce Fidler, Mark

Hallacher and wife Deb, Sarah Marie Dotter Stahlke, Jill Speicher, Rob Pettit and
daughters

Family Promise Christmas
Last Call for items for our Family

Promise Mitten Tree

Please have items and/or donations to
the church before Saturday, 12/19/20 .
Thank you for reaching out to people in
our community to help brighten their
Christmas.

Deacons Serving You This Week and Next:

December 13 – December 19 Ray and Nancy Dotter 610 927 2175

December 20 – December 26 Rommie Daughtry 610 921 2659
John Robinson 610 670 9600

           Pastor Jan is also available by e-mail or cell phone.

Messenger SubscriptionsPlease contact Pastor Jan by the end of this week, if you would like tosubscribe to the Gospel Messenger.
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Communion 2021

We will celebrate Communion
together on Sunday, January 3

during morning worship on Zoom.

Please plan to bring your own
bread and cup to our worship
service.

News from CCC, Coffee, Crafts, and Chatter
Because of your continued generosity and support for our CCC Christmas
Shop, we were able to donate $100 gifts to Berks Women In Crisis, now
called Safe Berks, to Hope Rescue Mission, and to the Family Promise
Christmas Campaign.

Thanks to everyone who has contributed a homemade item or participated
in our workshops during the past year. Dan Biss has made beautiful stars of
wood to use as Christmas decorations or just to decorate your home all year.

Ursula Pohl has been able to utilize the yarn that we have accumulated for
her knitting and crocheting group at Phoebe Berks. They have already
made many scarves for Family Promise and also use the yarn for prayer
shawls. We are happy to have this benefit from the generosity of our
church members.

We have also been fortunate enough to have several dedicated women
quilters and several dedicated craftspeople on Tuesday mornings and
many dedicated craft people for the nighttime get togethers at Nancy
Dotter’s home.

Thank you to each and every person involved in this project.

Pat Gault


